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#o

8 August 14, 1979
g . . . . . ,o

Mrs. Cayle J. Yaverbaum
Computer Applications
Business Program
The Pennsylvania State University
The Capitol Campus
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057

Dear Mrs. Yaverbaum:

This is in response to your letter of July 19, 1979 to Mr. Harold
Denton in which you extended a warm invitation to Mr. Denton to be
your dinner guest and speaker before the Harrisburg Chapter of Data
Processing Managers. Unfortunately, Mr. Denton will be unavailable
for the meeting on November 15, 1979 and has asked me to take his
place. At the present time, I am the Deputy Director, TMI Support
staff for the NRC and I have been at the TMI Station regularly since
March 30, 1979. If this meets with your approval, I will be pleased
to attend your dinner meeting on the evening of November 15, 1979.

Sincerely,

' . ,"' '

ohn T. Collins, Deputy Director
TMI Support
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